
  
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

By Mike Fitzgerald 
Lake Norman Men That Cook is behind us and we are very proud of our 2nd event.  
Close to 600 people attended the 3-hour event and we will be able to donate $25,000 to  
17 Charities in the Lake Norman region. We received lots of positive comments.  
A big thank you to the sponsors, the cookers, the students and most of all our club 
members, everybody stepped up to the plate. It is amazing how a small club like ours was 
able to put on such a great event. Thank you, thank you!!! 
 

March 31 
LAKE NORMAN  
MEN THAT COOK 
Langtree 
Plantation 
 

Sponsors 
We like to thank our sponsors for 
making this event happen. 

Randy Marion Automotive 
Rick Howard – Langtree 
Plantation 
 

Golden Spoon  
Metrolina Greenhouses 
Dane Construction 
 

Silver Spoon  
Langtree Catering 
Parker Financial Group   
North Harbor Club Restaurant  
Pinnacle Bank 
The World in Our Backyard  
 

Bronze Spoon 
Daetwyler  
Tailrace Marina 
Healtmarkets Kent Pike 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
 
Website: https://huntersville-happy-
hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

March 31 – LAKE NORMAN  
                     MEN THAT COOK 
                     At Langtree Plantation 
April 1   – Debriefing Meeting 
April 6   – RLI Rotary Leadership Institute         
                at UNCC in Charlotte 
April 8   – Katie Sparks 
April 15 – Chef’s & Non-Profits Awards 
April 22 – No Meeting – Easter Monday 
April 29 – Shelly Henderson 
May 6    –  
May 11  – Pottstown Huntersville Clean Up 
May 13  –  
May 18  – District Duck Race to End Polio 
May 20  – Club Planning Meeting 
May 27  – No Meeting – Memorial Day 
June 1-5  International Convention  

 in Hamburg, Germany 
June 3  – Nancy Ruppert 
June 10 – Michael Sass 
June 16 – 5 Year Anniversary!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(704)%20906-8136
mailto:wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com


  

Teams  Charities      Food  $ Collected  
 

Casseroles 
Charlotte Meck Police Hope House                      Seafood Mac & Cheese $1,200 Winner 
BLU Business Leaders Lotta Foundation/ Honor Flight    Pasta   $1,100 
Kotis Family Dentistry Beds For Kids       Macaroni & Cheese $   600        

 

BBQ 
The Unusual Backyard Grove Presbyterian Church      Smoked Brisket  $1,100 Winner 
Principal Jeffrey Ruppenthal Huntersville Elementary      BBQ   $   800 
Daetwyler Company Lydia’s Loft                      Beef Tips  $   600 
 

Beans / Soup 
Northstone Country Club Angels & Sparrows       3 Bean Chili and Brisket $1,100 Winner 
Mayor of Huntersville Lake Norman Kiwanis      Chili    $   900 
Thomas, Godley & Grooms Hope of Mooresville      Gumbo  $   700 
 

Other Great Food 
Keffer Kia  Huntersville Police EFN      Wings    $3,000 Winner 
Artisan Meatballers  Caterpillar Ministries      Meatballs  $1,400 
Men of MSK  Mooresville Soup Kitchen      Chicken Marsala $   900 
Sugar Creek Charter School Sugar Creek Charter School      Cubans  $   200 
 

Dessert 
ROWBOAT Dock & Dredge Our Town Habitat for Humanity   Cheesecake  $2,100 Winner 
T. Ford Group  Performing Arts Live      Brownies  $   400 
Chef Homeboy  Beds for Kids       Strawberry Parfait $   100 
 
 

Judges  
The judges vote was worth $300 in each category.  
They gave out $7,500 all together to the winning teams. 
 
Thanks to the following 5 judges: 
Andy Petroski – Corporate Chef for Sysco Food in Charlotte 
Ralph Hanna – Chef and owner of Mama Mia Too in Huntersville 
Rick Howard – Owner and General Manager of Langtree Plantation 
Tim Henderson – General Manager at North Harbor Café in Davidson 
Alexander Cruz – Chef and owner of Lake Norman Catering in Mooresville 

$300 

Club Officers 
 

Mike Fitzgerald  
President 
 
 
Mark Kincer 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

Paul DeBellis  
Club Membership  

  

 
Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 

Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
 

 
 



 

Community Service 
 
Mark Kincer 
Community Service Chair 
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 
Rick Zoerb 
Community - Police  
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Deborah Wilhelm  
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Elementary Schools 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 
Jeffrey Stern 
Early Education 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 

Past Presidents 

Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 
 

Huntersville Happy Hour Rotary 

Chartered on June 16, 2014 

 

Silent Auction 
Gay Rudisill, our Silent Auction 
Chair and her team were excited 
about the 92 items they received 
and sold. Certificates to 
restaurants, BBQ dinner home 
delivered, baskets with goodies, 
paintings, etc. 
We made $3,000 with the Silent 
Auction and this will be used 
together with our District Grant  
at Huntersville Elementary. 

Interact 
A big thank you for the 

help of the Mallard Creek 

and Sugar Creek High 

School Interact Students.  



 

Cooler of Cheer 
Cheryl Holt’s idea……. A Jeti filled with bottles of wine, liquor and alcohol worth over $1,000 was won by Nancy Poffenbaugh. 
All the bottles were donated by the Huntersville Happy Hour Rotarians and brought in $3,500 for projects in the community. 

https://www.ebay.com/bhp/empty-wine-bottles-lot
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjYyPvJ6LLhAhXFUt8KHTF9ArAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fphotos.com%2Ffeatured%2Fliquor-bottles-on-a-white-background-traveler1116.html%3Fproduct%3Dart-print&psig=AOvVaw2fyZRe8vnxDkSpWyGGTLmn&ust=1554342853737600
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjYyPvJ6LLhAhXFUt8KHTF9ArAQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fphotos.com%2Ffeatured%2Fliquor-bottles-on-a-white-background-traveler1116.html%3Fproduct%3Dart-print&psig=AOvVaw2fyZRe8vnxDkSpWyGGTLmn&ust=1554342853737600


 


